COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT O-FFICER REPORT

Monday, January 3, 2022

- Ilearned on December 15" that we are one of the recipients for the REAP grant, for
$45,000. There will be a contract signing on January 13, in which the Mayor will be
required to be there to sign. This will take place at the Canadian Valley Technology
Center.

- 1had surgery on December 23 and although I am not released to put weight on my foot
and leg, I have been able to sit at my desk and work.

- Ireceived an email today saying the State of Oklahoma was given more ARPA money to
give to the NEUs (municipalities). The new money is to benefit future generations while
improving services for all Oklahomans and the State’s goals for the ARPA money are to:

o Build a stronger, more innovative, and more diverse economy for Oklahoma

o Enhance capabilities of service for the well-being o all citizens, especially the
most vulnerable

o Invest in physical and digital infrastructure to expand opportunities across
Oklahoma.

- My recommendation is that we submit for the Main Street sidewalk project but any
project would benefit from these funds.
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